
 

 
 

19 July 2022 
 
 
Ms. Shamim Ally 
EMCARE 
245 Peter Mokaba Road 
Morningside 
Durban 
 
Dear Shamim, 
 
RE: BASIC FIREFIGHTING COURSE FEEDBACK 
 
We would like to thank you for organizing the facilitation of a basic firefighting course, for 10 ladies 
from our partnering Pre-Schools. The ladies found the course to be most informative, interesting and 
empowering. 
 
Through our iThemba Educare Programme, we aim to support pre-schools in providing elevated Early 
Childhood Development to the children within their Schools, aged 0-5 years. 
 
We are thankful to have had the opportunity to provide these staff members with the training they 
need to ensure that their Schools are safe, and that in the event of a fire, they are able to respond 
effectively and safeguard the children and staff members.  
 
Many thanks for and for supporting us in our efforts to build bridges of hope for life-altering positive 
change. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Heather MacGregor 
Communications Assistant 


